
 

 
 

January 28, 2016 

 
 
 

Update on your VON Canada Pension Plan options statement 
  
You are receiving this update because you are a member of the VON Canada 
Pension Plan and you are a former VON employee affected by the November 25, 
2015 reorganization. 
  
We are writing to advise you that we have not been able to provide your pension 
options statement in January as initially expected.  
  
The delay is due to the current legal status of VON Canada, VON Canada East 
and VON Canada West which have filed for protection under CCAA and certain 
steps in the process that must be completed before the statements can be 
issued. (For additional information on the CCAA filing, please go to the website 
for the appointed monitor/receiver – Collins Barrow, at 
 www.collinsbarrow.com/en/cbn/restructuring-and-recovery-engagements/v-o-n .) 

  
We will provide you with an update on when you can expect to receive your 
pension options statement as soon as the information is available. 
 
If you require any information regarding the VON Canada Pension Plan, please 
contact the VON Pension Administration Services (at Morneau Shepell).  
 
Telephone 
Toll free number:   
1-866-677-7277 
(9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Eastern Time) 

 

E-mail:  
VONpension@morneaushepell.com 

Address 
1060, boul. Robert-Bourassa, bureau 900 
Montreal  (Québec)    
H3B 4V3 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.collinsbarrow.com/en/cbn/restructuring-and-recovery-engagements/v-o-n
mailto:VONpension@morneaushepell.com

